[bookmark: _GoBack]To all parents of students interested in a June 2021 trip,

	Our meeting went well last night, and it would appear that we have enough interest for a trip.  We discussed possible fundraiser activities and deadlines.  It is important to make sure to keep an eye on our website in order to keep up to date.  
We are planning a gift card basket around the end of January/beginning of February.  Every student will bring $10 in at that time and we will buy various gift cards from around town.  We will sell tickets on this basket and whatever amount students sell will go directly to their trip fund.
Parents are also welcome to send money in at any time to put toward their student’s trip.  We will keep track of this info and send receipts with any deposit made by your child.
